
CCC Minutes November 18 ,2014

The meeting was held at How Lee's in Squirrel Hill.  Members attending:  Mike Milberger, Aaron Teague, Stephanie Miller, Denys Candy.

1.  A 2014 preliminary Finance Report was reviewed.  George Hoguet will try to submit a complete report at our annual meeting.

2.  Denys has tried to deliver the TNH books and a $200 check to the Methodist Church but has been unsuccessful in catching them open.  He will deliver in person, or mail if necessary.  He will also follow-up with the Pastor of the Church concerning shared services in the future.

3.  Denys was successful in securing a $750.00 grant from the TNH Foundation in support of the Monks and Nuns visit on Labor Day last.

4.  Mike reported that the Dzochen Sangha shared service was a nice success and very enjoyable.

5.  Mike reported that he had been reimbursed $83.30 for a new shade for a Sangha lamp, 3 TNH books as a thank you gift to the Methodist Church, and for new containers for our closet.

6.  Aaron will send 20 Dharma Rain CDs to Deer Park and Magnolia Grove Monasteries each, so that they may sell them in support of their mission.  A price of $7 was suggested.  (Aaron may bill the Sangha for shipping expenses if he wishes.)  Denys gave the Blue Cliff Monks and Nuns a similar gift when they left to return home.

7.  Given Bill's request to be excused as the Sangha's contact/info. person, Stephanie will provide a general explanation of technologies available to handle inquiries to the Sangha, maybe distribute them to different members, etc., at the Annual Meeting.

8.  With the dana received, generosity of the Sangha, and the grant from the TNH Foundation, the Sangha netted a $243 profit on the Monks and Nuns visit.  It was proposed and approved that this profit should be donated to Blue Cliff, either in a special gift, or along with, and in addition, to of our annual gift in support of the Monks and Nuns.

9.  Misc.:  Everyone thought we had a great Fall Retreat and Denys mentioned that reports were coming in from committees for the Annual Meeting.

Respectfully Submitted;

Mike Milberger

